VFW POST 9036

NO ONE DOES MORE FOR VETERANS.

February 2022

Owen Spurling, Commander, 208-739-0085 Bob Patterson, Quartermaster, 208-989-0461 114 Plymouth Avenue P.O. Box 95 New Plymouth, ID 83655

VFW

AUXILIARY

UPCOMING EVENTS:

- * February 4th,USO Birthday
- * February 12th, Sweethearts Breakfast and Bake Sale. 0700-1100
- * National Salute to Veteran Patients. Week of February 14
- * February 14th, Valentines Day
- * February 17, VFW Post 9036 Monthly Meeting, 1900 hrs
- * February 19th, Coast Guard Reserve Birthday
- * February 21st, Presidents Day



- * March 3rd, Navy Reserve Birthday
- * March 4th, Hug a GI Day
- * March 5th, Seabee Birthday

Email info, updates, or corrections to **Bob Patterson** rpatterson5@juno.com or call 208-989-0461

VFW Post 9036 meeting 17 Feb 1900.

February 12th, from 0700 to 1100 is the annual Sweethearts Breakfast at the New Plymouth Veterans Hall. From 0700 to 1100 we will be serving breakfast. Menu consists of Sourdough pancakes, sausage, scrambled eggs, and biscuits and gravy. Primetime Swingers will provide music. Aux. will have Homemade Goodies ie; cookies, pies, cakes for sale. Price is \$6 per person, children 12 and under \$3. Volunteers are needed to help with this function. Contact Commander or Sr. Vice if you would like to help. Show up time for the helpers is 0600-0630.



Come out and meet your fellow Veterans of the community. Togo boxes will be available for those that wish to social

distance.

Our membership is at 90% as of this writing. There are 5 members expiring soon. If you renew your membership early it does not change the date that you expire. It stays the same for the next year. We are only a short way from reaching 100% membership.

Auxiliary meeting 17 Feb 1900

The Adjutant and I have been trying to find DD-214 file for all of our members and I am afraid it is very short. If you can drag a copy of yours out would you bring it to the next meeting or if you can't make it mail it to me. 5420 SE 2nd Ave, New Plymouth 83655.

PAPERLESS NEWSLETTERS

I have been sending the newsletter out via email and sometimes by mail to the same individuals, if you are ok with the emailed version only let me know and I will take you off the mailing list and can save a little each month by only sending the email.

